/

November 3, 1952,

Mr, J, C, Penney

Honorary Chairman of the Board
Jdo Co Penney Company '
330 West 34th Street

New York, N. Y.

i

Dear Mr, Penney:
The enclosed form, sent teo you ﬁy
Mr, Carter to be coépleted for his mailing 1ist,
did not give the;infbrmatio?.requested and we are,
~ therefore, enélosing another form with the hope
that you will £111 it out, and return to us for
our files, |

Thanking you,

Yours very truly,

Seeretary to A, Ge Carter



